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March 21, 2022



Liam Atchison

101 Princess Street

New Westminster, BC

V3L1V4





Attention Mayor and Council,



I am opposed the development application for 102 7th Avenue.  A development like this is a pressure cooker that will cause issues in our neighborhood for years to come.  Please do not be the Council that allows the disintegration of our peaceful family-oriented community.  Please go back to the drawing board and come up with a plan that will enhance our neighborhood.



Sincerely,







Liam Atchison
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March 21, 2022

Liam Atchison

### Princess Street
New Westminster, BC
V3L1Vv4

Attention Mayor and Council,

| am opposed the development application for 102 7™ Avenue. A development like this is a
pressure cooker that will cause issues in our neighborhood for years to come. Please do not be
the Council that allows the disintegration of our peaceful family-oriented community. Please

go back to the drawing board and come up with a plan that will enhance our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Liam Atchison



